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Bay Street Road Diet 
& Separated Bikeway



A road diet & separated bikeway will be built 
on Bay Street in Spring 2015!

The San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 
(SFMTA) has been working to improve the safety 
and comfort of walking and bicycling and to en-
courage motorists to travel more slowly on Bay 
Street. 

Along with narrowing Bay Street to one lane in each 
direction between Laguna and Fillmore streets,  
"back-in" angled parking will be added next to a 
buffered bike way on the park side of the street.  
The diagram to the right shows how to correctly 
use the new parking spaces.

Construction is expected to start in early 2015.

For more information, please contact Cameron 
Beck at Cameron.Beck@sfmta.com or 
415.749.2413.
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